
Year 1 enjoyed a stunning day at War-
wick castle this week. The pictures 
show what a beautiful day it really was. 

Last week Miss Goodfellow 
had the privilege of address-
ing this year’s Birmingham 
Diocese Conference to share 
our school’s experiences fol-
lowing the launch of the 
Prayer Spaces project.  
 
Miss Goodfellow spoke exceptionally well at the conference, which is held at Birmingham 
City Football Club, describing how the project began and developed over the last 12 
months.  
There are about 150 delegates at the conference each year including about 50 head 
teachers from across the diocese—so no pressure there then!  
Well done Miss Goodfellow!  
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Mothers Day Assem-

bly (Y1 9.10am & Y2 

2.45pm) 

27th 

March 

Mothers Day Assem-

bly (Nursery, 

9.15am) 

28th 

March 

Mothers Day Assem-

bly (Reception) 

28th 

March 

2.45pm 

Junior Easter Disco 10th April 

Y5 Easter Service 11th April 

School closes for 

Easter 

12th April 

INSET DAY 22nd July 

Dates for your Diary 

Attendance  

w/c 4/3/19, No of chil-
dren who achieved 

100% for the week 

RL 19 

RW 20 

1J 22 

1B 21 

2R 28 

2O 24 

3BM 25 

3R 27 

4B 23 

4C 25 

5JG 26 

5G 24 

6F 19 

6J 22 

Whole School  so far 

this year 95.20 

TARGET: 96.1 

Newsletter 



One of our parents has written to 
us this week sharing their dismay 
at parents parking opposite the 
school gates.    
 
Hi,  
As a parent of 2 children at this 
school I am getting extremely an-
noyed and concerned with the in-
considerate parking of some of the 
parents at pick up time at the end 
of school.  
They are constantly parking on the 
road outside the school and are 

causing chaos with the traffic. I am 
considerate and park away from 
the school and walk the rest of the 
way to pick up my children, these 
parents are just being lazy.  
Why should I go out of my way to 
follow the rules when these parents 
continue to disregard them?  
These were taken on Wednesday 
13th March.   
 
Please listen to the concerns of 
your fellow parents and our local 
residents and park a safe distance 
away from the school gates at the 
end of the day. 

 
As mentioned in last week’s news-
letter, we are beginning to look at 
options to aid better access onto 
the school site particularly in the 
light of the recent debate regarding 
air quality.  
 
Last week public health chiefs have 
proposed a ban on cars idling out-
side school gates in a bid to cut air 
pollution. The measure is among 
a series of UK-wide recommenda-
tions put forward by Public Health 
England.  

Parking: Parent letter 

Y3 SWIMMING 

Class  3BM will be swimming next  week. 

 

EASTER SERVICE DATE CHANGE 

Please note the Easter performance will now be held on Thursday 11th 
April rather than the previously advertised Friday 12th April. 

 

DECORATE A EGG/EASTER BONNET COMPETITION 

To be bought in on 9th April. Children can either decorate a hard boiled 
egg or make an Easter bonnet. 
 
 

P A G E  2  C O L E S H I L L  C  O F  E  P R I M A R Y  

Last week’s Achievers  

https://www.gov.uk/government/publications/improving-outdoor-air-quality-and-health-review-of-interventions
https://www.gov.uk/government/publications/improving-outdoor-air-quality-and-health-review-of-interventions









